Ambassador visits Indira Gandhi Medical College in Ashgabat
Ambassador Dr. T.V. Nagendra Prasad visited Indira Gandhi Medical College in Ashgabat on November 24, 2014.  The students welcomed Ambassador with Indian traditional costumes, music and dance.  The college is a prestigious one in Turkmenistan and has good potential for cooperation with Indian institutes.   

